
Important announcements from the PTA Yearbook Committee 
 

 

Order your CLES Yearbook Online now! 
The CLES PTA is pleased to announce that online ordering is open! 

Go to www.strawbridge.net , enter code: 101321, and select “yearbook”. 
 

A receipt will be emailed to the address you provide; please keep this for your records.  
For families ordering more than one yearbook, you can either place separate orders for 
each child, or order multiple yearbooks under one child’s name.  We will send an email 

alert, to announce the date yearbooks will be distributed. On distribution day, yearbooks 
will be delivered to your child in their classroom, and they will be responsible for bringing 

them home. Teachers will encourage students to write their name in their books and  
immediately put them safely in their backpack. 

 
ORDERING WILL BE OPEN UNTIL APRIL 10TH! 

The cost of this year’s book is $25. Order before 4/10, to ensure you will receive a 
yearbook. We will not be placing a reorder. 

Please note: Due to the time it takes to produce the yearbook, fall portraits are used. 
 
PHOTO SUBMITTAL: All are welcome to submit photos for the yearbook. We are 
looking for submissions for the following: 
-First day of school 
-Dolphin Dash 
-Halloween Parade and school parties 
-Girls on the Run / Hero Boys 
-Music Performances / Field Trips 
PTA Sponsored Events, 100th Day, or Snow Days 
Please send separate emails for each category, and include the subject of the photos 
in the subject line. Two to three photos per category is plenty.  
 
Continuing our tradition, students are welcome to submit a traditional Haiku 
poem to be printed in the yearbook. Create your own Haiku about what you love 
about CLES. Email Haiku submissions to yearbook.cles@gmail.com BY MARCH 15thth 
and include your student’s name, and grade.  
 

5th Grade Parents:  

Information will be coming home soon, regarding the submittal of 5th grade 
dedications. I am in need of a few 5th grade parent volunteers, in order to 

facilitate this part of the yearbook. Please email me if you’re willing to help. 
 

Questions, photos, and Haikus, can be sent to Heather Guy at 
yearbook.cles@gmail.com 

 
The yearbook is brought to you by the CLES PTA. 
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